THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 20, 1986

Dear Governor Tenorio:

On behalf of President Reagan, thank you for your recent letter
indicating who you have appointed to serve as special represen-
tatives to assist Lieutenant Governor Tenorio in discussions of
non-financial issues with the United States.

I will stay in touch with Assistant Secretary Richard Montoya of
the Department of Interior to keep abreast of the results of your
discussions.

If I can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Andrew H. Card, Jr.
Special Assistant to the Pre
for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable Pedro P. Tenorio

Governor of the Northern Mariana Islands
Saipan ’

Northern Mariana Islands 26950



